
 

 

Cabinet of College Representatives Report 
Senior Coordinator of Student Engagement and Outreach 

 
Electronic Transition Binders 
 
Stay tuned. Soon you will be receiving an email regarding electronic transition binders. 
This is a way to reflect and combine your notes from the past year to ensure the next 
student in your position is ready. This will count as your final biweekly and will be do 
before the close of the academic year. You will only be able to submit it via one drive as 
an electronic document with supporting evidence. More information to come.  
 
Election 2018 
 
The General Election 2018 is underway. Candidates have applied and will be attending 
a Candidate Briefing soon. To find out who is running, details on special events such as 
the open forums, and to find out about Voting Day Parties please visit the election 
webpage at https://asicalstatela.org/general-elections  
 
Or contact Adriana Navarrete at asieoc@calstatela.edu 
 
Election Free Zone. The ASI office is an Election Free Zone. By discussing the 2018 
election in the office outside of a closed door you can have a grievance filed on you or 
the organization. Please refrain from discussing the Election. 
 
Can you endorse a candidate? Yes! You can endorse a candidate as a current ASI 
College Rep but no Election business should be occurring in the office. That is including 
but not limited to using computers, conference room, and meeting with a candidate in the 
office.  
 
What are the rules for office usage if I am running as a candidate? You may not use 
the ASI office for any activity relating to the ASI General Election except those outlined 
in the Election codes.  
 
Do you know the Election Codes? If not I highly suggest reading them here 
https://asicalstatela.org/sites/default/files/content/upload/2016/11/approved-policy-004-
adm-elections-committee-code-procedure-policy-004_0.pdf  
 
Alternative Break 2019 Class 
If you will be a current student and are interested in the AB 2019 Class please attend the 
March 22, 2018 informational. All the details will be given during and following that 
meeting.  
 
College Dstress Reminders 

• If you have not given me your food order, you have one more day to do so. 
• 1 week before your dstress please be sure to send me any table/chair count.  
• If you have any raffle prizes or materials that need to be purchased the deadline 

to send those to me for purchase is March 1, 2018. 
 
Submitted by Ashley Joseph, 2/21/2018, 12:45pm 


